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 Year 10 Summer Term Examinations 
1st May 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming internal examinations for year 10 students. 
 
Year 10 examinations will take place during June towards the end of the Year 11 GCSE examination series. 
Most of the exams will take place in the Sports Hall, unless individual students have been told otherwise, 
under full examination conditions to give the students the experience that they will hopefully undertake 
next Summer at the end of year 11. 
 
These examinations will take place over three weeks beginning on 16th June and will focus on the subject 
content they have covered across the year. Your son/daughter’s teachers will tell them in lessons, and 
distribute revision lists, of anything they specifically need to revise. There are revision lists and copies of 
knowledge organisers on the school website: https://www.montgomeryschool.co.uk/staff-and-student-
portal/Revision  
 
An examination timetable will be sent out in due course.  
Please encourage your child to carefully check the information and to note when their exams are taking 
place in order for them to prepare as effectively as possible. Students must arrive 10 minutes before the 
published start time in order to be seated on time.  Students should bring the equipment required for their 
examinations in a clear pencil case or see-through plastic wallet.  It is essential that they bring a black pen, 
pencil and ruler to all examinations, and a calculator for maths and science examinations.  Water is permitted 
in a clear, unlabelled bottle.  All mobile phones must be switched off and placed in bags.  Wrist watches are 
not permitted, these should either be left at home or placed in bags for the duration of the exam. 
 
Students should line up quietly outside before the exam begins and await further instructions.  Exam 
regulations insist that as soon as a student enters the Sports Hall, they must be silent, and remain so until 
they leave the Sports Hall after the examination.  Students are expected to go to the toilet prior to 
examinations and will not be permitted to leave an exam to visit the toilet unless we have a medical 
note/toilet pass.  Please contact Miss Sharpe, r.sharpe@montgomery.fcat.org.uk if this applies to your 
child.    
Students will follow their normal timetable when they do not have an examination. 
 
A report detailing outcomes of these examinations will be issued towards the end of the school year. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email if I can be of any assistance, 
 
Best wishes 

 
 

Mrs C Montgomery 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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